
Easter/Spring Flowers 
 

We invite you to donate a blooming plant(s) in memory 

of a special person(s) this Easter season. The display of your 

donated flowers will help our Art and Environment committee decorate 

our church during Easter and through the Spring season. 

 

*Please note, when collecting memorial decorations for loved ones,  

the funds are not only used for blooming plants now; 

they ensure our environment is kept fresh and updated all year long. 

 
Please place this completed form and $20 for each plant in an envelope 

marked “Flowers” and place in the collection basket by March 18, 2024 

Please make checks payable to St. Theresa Parish. 
 

If you have any questions, please contact: 

Mary Pratt: 414-581-2917 

 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 
Donating person or family _______________________________________________  

 

Phone  _________________________________________________________________  

 

In Memory Of: 

 

1. _______________________________________________________ 

 

2. _______________________________________________________ 

 

3. _______________________________________________________ 

 

4. _______________________________________________________ 

 

 

Number of plants ________ X  $20 = ________ (total amount enclosed) 

 

         

 

        Thank you!! 


